
 
Hidden Hollow Elementary 

School Arrival Plan 2021 – 2022  
 

Since all students arrive at the same time this year, we need the cooperation of everyone to make this year run smoothly.   To avoid a huge traffic jam, we ask that: 
• Students come either on foot or in a carpool as much as possible.  Students will track their miles this year for cool incentives! 
• Families use both north and south parking lots in shifts, depending on where your journey starts.  

 

 
 

HORNET FAMILIES:  WORKING TOGETHER, we can make sure every student has a safe and productive day! 

Yellow arrows- 
vehicles 
approaching 
from the west.  
Take White 
Birch Lane and 
use the south 
lot. 

Red arrows- 
vehicles 
approaching 
from the east.  
Use the north 
lot. 

Bus loading area 
near school sign 

DROP OFF 
TIMES 
Based on the last 
name of the 
oldest Hidden 
Hollow student, 
please come in the 
following shifts. 
 
Last names 
beginning A-
K come at 8:50.  
 
L-Z come at 9:05. 
 
 


